May, 2015
Dear TRB Health Plan Member:
The Teachers’ Retirement Board (TRB) changed our prescription plan and our Pharmacy Benefit Manager January 1, 2015.  If you have claims from 2014 that you purchased at an out of network pharmacy and have not previously submitted them for reimbursement, you need to submit your claim with Caremark immediately to be considered for reimbursement.  If you used an in network pharmacy or mail service for your prescriptions prior to January 1, 2015, there is nothing further you need to do at this time.
Cordially,
Darlene Perez
TRB Administrator
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